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November 11, 2024 

 
Invitation to Bid 

 
PROJECT: Indianapolis, IN – CEG_Martindale_Brightwood_Water Mains 
Engineer – TBD 
Bids – December 6, 2024 @ 4:00PM EST 
 
SUBCONTRACTOR BIDS DUE TO BOWEN NO LATER THAN November 29, 2024 @ 2:00PM EST  
 
To Subcontractors (suppliers and contractors): Bowen is bidding as a prime contractor on the referenced project.  
We are inviting quotations from small, minority, women-owned businesses and veteran-owned businesses, 
collectively known as Disadvantaged Business Enterprises (DBEs) firms under Indiana EPA/SRF that might be 
interested in working on this project.  
 
Any Subcontractors submitting a bid MUST affirm that their firm/bid fully complies with the bid documents, all 
Indiana Finance Authority SRF Loan Program funding requirements, including but not limited to Suspension and 
Debarment, disadvantaged business enterprise efforts, Davis Bacon, and Build America, Buy America (BABA). 
 
The Lead Service Line Replacement (LSLR) Program is ongoing, and a portion of the program will be funded by 
State Revolving Fund (SRF). The Martindale-Brightwood Neighborhood (M-B) LSLR project to identify and 
replace lead services lines will be funded by SRF. In collaboration with Indianapolis Department of Public Works 
(DPW), the LSLR team is also focusing on areas of DPW planned road replacements to minimize roadway 
restoration costs and minimize repeated disruption to customers. 
 
While service lines are being replaced and roads resurfaced in the Martindale-Brightwood neighborhood, Citizens 
Energy Group (Citizens) would like to take advantage of these synergies and replace aging water mains that suffer 
from frequent breaks in these areas.  This project is to replace water mains in the M-B LSLR project area. This 
project does not include LSLRs.  
 
Subcontracting and materials supply includes, but is not limited to: Site Planning, MOT, Signage, Grading and 
Drainage, Site Utilities, Aggregate, Trucking, Concrete, Pipe, Fittings, Valves, Restoration, Seeding, Asphalt. 
 
Bid documents are available for viewing as follows:  

• Via free download by sending a request to Matt Carlin: matthew.carlin@bowenengineering.com    
• By appointment between the hours of 8am and 4pm Monday thru Friday at the office of Bowen Engineering 

Corporation, 8802 North Meridian Street. Indianapolis, IN 46260 
• Any Bidder questions are due to Bowen by November 27, 2024 at 2:00pm EST.  

 
We request that bid forms and DBE certifications from subcontractors to be sent to Matt Carlin by email 
(matthew.carlin@bowenengineering.com) on or before Wednesday, November 27, 2024 at 2:00pm EST.  
 
SUBCONTRACTOR BIDS DUE TO BOWEN NO LATER THAN November 29, 2024 @ 2:00PM EST  
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